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Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 2,3 or 4. 
 
Welcome back! We hope you had a fantastic summer!  
 
We will be providing a time for you to come along and hear about what to expect in your child's year group. The 
sessions will begin at 3:10pm. If you are unable to attend the session, the presentation will be sent out to refer back 
to.  
 
Year 3 - Tuesday 6th September @3:10pm in Miss Hughes' Class. 
Year 4 - Tuesday 6th September @3:10pm in Miss Kemp's Class. 
Year 2 - Friday 9th September @3:10pm in Miss Brading's Class. 
 
We are looking forward to an exciting year ahead. If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Miss Kemp 
Phase Leader Y2,3,4. 
 


